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Attention: re submission on the Upper Wambo mine project proposed by Glencore.

I wish to express my strongest opposition to any new coal mine.
We must create opportunities in the immediate and long-term to enable prosperity for all,
 and this demands environmental health. 
We cannot continue to compromise our environment and increase the pressures it is
 already under. 
Climate change is a very serious issue, as testified by the Department of Defence, the
 Australian Army, the IPBES, and innumerable other national and international institutions,
 and coal mining is NOT THE ANSWER ANY MORE!

I urge you to deny permission for this mine! This is the bravest, most responsible option.
 We cannot make decisions based on relatively short term financial gain. The true costs of
 such projects must be factored in from now on.

We must develop much more stringent guidelines, and demand much higher goals of all
 businesses. We are running out of time.

Sincerely, 
Vicky Shukuroglou




